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Comments: Please consider designating the lands in the WSA with the Forest Service's "Primitive" statis to
protect the wild quality of those lands. The lands purchased within the WSA were promised "in perpetuity for
conservation and wilderness purposes.” Ongoing recreational use of chainsaws is damaging the wilderness
within the WSA. Strong protection of needs to be restored. | support an Alternative D wilderness recommendation
which includes Lake Nellie Juan and the lands within the WSA boundary that were purchased for restoration of
wilderness resources after the 1989 Exxon Valdez oil spill.

Although | don't live in Alaska at present, | was born and raised there. Pristine areas within Alaska need to be
protected. Please consider my thoughts.



